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Porter Memorial Hospital License No.: 13-17073-01
ATTN: Mr. Wilev N. Carr Docket No,: 030-12150
Administrator and Chief EA 90-07¢

Executive Officer
814 LaPorte Avenue
Velparaiso, 'N 46383

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated November 9, 1990, . which you enclosed the
plan of a proposed audit of the brachytherapy program at Porter Memorial
Hospital, According to your letter, this audit will be performed by

Bernard S. Aron, M.D. and Howard R, Elson, Ph.D. fom the University of
Cincinnati, Medical Center, Division of Radiation (ncology. In a letter to
you, dated October 25, 1990, NRC stated that bnth of these individuals were
qualified to perform this audit.

After careful review of your proposed audit plan, th: NRC hereby approves the
plan as submitted. In accordance with Section VI.D «f the Order dated May 2,
1990, as last modified on October 25, 1990, the next required action is to
complete the audit and submit a copy of the report o’ the audit to the NRC
Regional Administrator, Region 111 within 30 days of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Joka A. Grobe of my staff at
(708) 790-5612,

Sincerely,

Originnl nlencd Ly
X, Bert Devie

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator
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Porter Memorial Hospital License No.: 13-17073-01
ATTN: Mr. Wiley N, Carr Docket No.: 030-12150
Administrator and Chief EA 90-072
Executive Officer
814 LaPorte Avenue
Valparaiso, IN 46383

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated November 9, 1990, in which you enclosed the
plan of a proposed audit of the brachytherapy program at Porter Memorial
Hospital. According to your letter, this audit will be performed by

Bernard S, Aron, M.D. and Howard R, Elson, Ph.D, from the University of
Cincinnati, Medical Center, Division of Radiation Oncology. In a letter to
vou, dated October 25, 1990, NRC stated that both of these individuals were
qualified to perform this audit.

After careful review of your proposed audit plan, the NRC hereby approves the
plan as submitted. In accordance with Section VI.D of the Order dated May 2,
1990, the next required action is to complete the audit and report the audit
results to NRC Region 111 within 30 days of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr, John A, Grobe of my staff at
(708) 790-5612.

Sincerely,

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator
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